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In the academic year 2018-19, the Equal Opportunity Cell of St. John's College continued its 

dedicated efforts towards fostering an environment of inclusivity, equity, and equal 

opportunities for all students. Through a comprehensive range of initiatives and programs, we 

ensured that every student, irrespective of their background, received the necessary support and 

resources to thrive academically and personally. 

Our primary focus remained on promoting inclusivity and diversity on campus. Through 

various awareness programs, seminars, and workshops, we aimed to create a conducive 

atmosphere where students from all walks of life felt welcomed and valued. These initiatives 

not only encouraged integration but also facilitated meaningful interactions and understanding 

among students belonging to different communities. 

We are pleased to report that during the past year, no grievances were received from 

students, indicating the effectiveness of our proactive measures in creating a supportive and 

inclusive environment where every student feels valued and respected. 

 

 

           
   Convenor            Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


